
 
December 2022 
 
Dear families 
 
Purchase a CD of your child singing as a perfect gift! 
 
Students took part in a CD recording recently with We Are Heard, a company that prides itself on making 
memories with music. Their day at the academy inspired our students’ creative streaks and it was a 
memorable day for all.   
 
The vocal recording was taken to a professional recording studio and processed into CDs for you to enjoy.  
 
All CDs include a digital version of the album, making it easy for you to play on all of your favourite 
devices. 
 
This is also an opportunity for us to boost funds as part of the money raised will come back to us. We 
would love your help in raising money for the school and leaving you and your children with a memento 
that can be cherished forever. 
 
The CD will cost £10 and will make the perfect gift for you, your friends, and your family.  
 
A charge of £10 has been added to all Parent Pay accounts and will remain on the account until Monday 
12 December.  Please pay this charge if you wish to purchase a CD. 
 
The cut-off date for ordering will be Monday 12 December. New cut-off date 31 January. 
 
If you would like to read more about We Are Heard, please visit - www.weareheard.org 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Russell 
Specialist Music Teacher 


